
 

Newsletter 
For the week of Aug. 29-Sept. 2     Second Grade 

Reading - We will be reading 2 stories this week - Daddy Can I Have an Elephant? 

and Poppleton. Reading books will come home on Monday and Thursday to read to a 

parent.  

Spelling - Our spelling word list will come home on Monday after we discuss the 

words. Sentences will come home on Tuesday after we have discussed them.  

There will be a pre-test on Wednesday.  The final spelling test for a grade will be 

on Friday. 

English - We will be writing in our journals. 

Math - We have been working on telling time on an analog clock to the quarter 

hour. We will also be working on memorizing all the addition facts. We will not be 

using our fingers this year. 

Science - We have been learning about Monarchs and ladybug life cycles and have 

a large science vocabulary list already.  We will begin learning about frogs next, 

then we will be taking a test over life cycles the following week. 

Social Studies - None this week. 

Share Time - None this week. 
 

Have a great weekend, 

Carla Proctor    

Sindie McCourt 

 

 


